Green Top School {'
Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB

Greenlop

01405 813181
office@greentopschool.org
greentopschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Kelly Overson

Dear Parents / Carers

We are really looking forward to welcoming all our children back to school on Monday
4th November!

Following the success of our summer holiday check out, we have decided to continue to
do this following school holidays to ensure the best return for our children.

Please complete this form to let us know how the autumn holiday was for your child and
tell us anything you feel might help with their return.

https://forms.gle/s40Tj9WaoPpzdq9X9

In addition to this, class teachers will be on the playground on Monday morning if you
need to pass any information onto them.

Phase leader contacts are:

EYFS - Miss Carter - eufs@greentopschool.org

KS1 - Mrs Shaw - ksl@greentopschool.org
Y3/4 - Mr Mumby - y3-4@greentopschool.org

Y5/6 - Miss Knowles - y5-6@greentopschool.org

In the first instance please speak to crew leaders/class teachers.
We look forward to welcoming you back on Monday.

Kind regords
/

L

Kelly Overson
Headteacher
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